


 

 

was highlighted that some back office functions, that currently had 
civilians in post, may be replaced by police officers in order to add greater 
value, including the power of arrest. The Panel requested a report back to 
a future meeting on the impact of this move.  

 that the Panel was pleased to receive assurance that all of the proposals 
included in Operation Franklin were premised on protecting services to 
the public.  

 the 


